
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 15th July 2022   
 
 

Congratulations to everyone for another amazing week and well done to those who have  

particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week. 

  Beech Class:   
  Leo  Achievement 
  Kaelen Resilience 
  Ella-Mai All school values 
    
  Cherry Class: 
  Filip   Resilience 
  Mason Achievement                                             
    
  Elder Class:   
  Satang Achievement 
  Sienna T Achievement & Resilience 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

   

Attendance:        

For week beginning : 11th July 2022                          

  Beech  93.4%                               

  Cherry 86.0%                            

  Elder     90.0%                   

Congratulations  Beech class with an attendance of  

93.4%.  It will be great to see who  will be on top  

for our last week of this academic year.                                                     

 
 
 

Key Dates: 
 

 
 

Thursday 21st July – Non-uniform Day - School Closes at 13:30  
 

Friday 22nd July – School Closed.  
 

Monday 5th September – INSET – school closed.  
 

Tuesday 6th September – INSET – school closed.  
 

Wednesday 7th September – INSET – school closed.  
 

Thursday 8th September – Years 1, 2 and 3 start school. Nursery and 
Reception home visits.  
 

Friday 9th September - Nursery and Reception home visits.  
 

Monday 12th September – Nursery and Reception start school.  
 

 





 

 

Sports Day and Summer Fayre 
Thank you to everyone who contributed and supported us at our sports day and      

summer fayre. What a fantastic day it was and we hope you enjoyed it too.           
Please enjoy these snapshots taken during the events.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 
 

Beech Class  

Reception drew pictures of the adults in school this week and used fantastic adjectives to 
describe them. They reflected on their first year at school and how much the grown-ups have 
been helping them. Fantastic art work Beech class!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class  

The children have been exploring and preparing food during DT. The children tasted dumplings 
for, Jamaica and made their very own fruit kebabs! Delicious! We continued to explore a new 
country and that was Pakistan!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elder Class 

This week we have been exploring the joys and benefits of having an allotment and growing our 
own food over the last few weeks. Elder class have loved watching their mini allotment grow and 
tasting our first cucumber! We loved tasting foods which we can grow at home or on an 
allotment.   
 

 


